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The Bullard Memorial Farm 1777

PRESENTS 

A Holiday Open House with 

A History of Early New England Holiday Traditions

By Ken Turino

Thursday December 12, 2019   

6:30-8:30pm 

Bullard Memorial Farm 
 

7 Bullard Lane   

Holliston, Massachusetts

Light refreshments will be served.

Tickets are $10 each and are required in advance.  

To reserve your tickets, please email

bmfaprograms@gmail.com or call (508) 429-1638

For more information visit www.bullardmemorialfarm.org 
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